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Hi 
 
I am a resident on St George's Road, Mitcham and would like to object to plans to 
create a new access road to Willow Lane behind Aspen Gardens. Reference 
Proposal TN17 and Policy T6.9. 
 
The common is already too carved up by roads. I fail to see how this will benefit our 
area and the common and green space must be protected. I strongly object to the 
proposals.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 


